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The Town of Cambridge Planning Board held its regular meeting March 7, 2019, 7:30 PM at the Town 

Hall, 5 members present and secretary. 

The Planning Board chair called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM. 

Approving of the minutes 

Leon Barkley motioned, seconded by Judy Leon to approve the minutes from the February 7, 2019 

meeting as mailed. 

   Vote:  Ayes – 5  Noes – 0 

Communications 

A packet had been mailed with the meeting minutes on a training that is available at the Washington 

Municipal Building.  This Training will take place on March 18, 2019 from 3:00 PM – 8:00 PM the topics 

will be:  Topic 1 – Planning Board Overview 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM, Networking & Light Refreshments 5:00 

PM – 6:00 PM, Topic 2 – Sign Regulation 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM.  Planning Board members showed interest 

and said that they would sign up themselves. 

 

Old Business 

Ron Ford reported surveyor Peter Bell has not finished the mylar copy yet for boundary line adjustment.  

Ron did mention that the 10 year tax search is done. 

Ron reported a possible second subdivision besides subdividing of the shop.  He has the paperwork filled 

out for the subdivision of the shop.  The second one would be possibly the house, milking barn, wood 

barn, hay barn, on west all included in that with approximately 7 or 8 acres.  This subdivision would be 

up to the other siblings.  

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was moved and carried for adjournment 

at 7:42 PM. 

      Respectfully Submitted, 

 

      Heather Greenawalt – Secretary 

      Town of Cambridge 

 


